
    ​ORLANDO MUSIC CLUB 
MEETING MINUTES 

Date:      Friday – May 8, 2020 
Location:  VIRTUAL ZOOM MEETING Time:      10:30 AM 

The meeting was called to order by the President, Sherry Pollock at 10:30 AM. 
There were 14 members and 1 guest present and a list of attendees was attached. 

The Treasurer, Kathy Baratta, then read the treasurer’s report stating $16,570.20 was the amount 
we have in our bank as of May 1.  The entire treasurer’s report is included below.  Kathy Baratta, 
the Treasurer, would take minutes for this meeting as acting secretary.  The following items were 
discussed in this order: 

1. Minutes of the last meeting were read by Kathy Baratta, Treasurer, that meeting was
dated 8/31/2018.  The minutes were approved by all that were present.

2. Sherry Pollock, President, discussed the cancelling of all awards and workshops for the
rest of this season and the summer events cancelled as well because of the Covid-19
Virus .  Everyone agreed that we will try to continue the competition in the new year if
this situation improves for our country.

3. Sherry Pollock introduced Italo Brett,  nominee for new President.  Italo is a Piano and
Voice student at Rollins College, and he is qualified very well to join us as a teacher of
piano and voice, his major at Rollins.  Each nominee then introduced themselves.  There
were no additional nominations from the floor.  These four candidates ran unopposed and
were elected unanimously.  Cheryl Poe then installed the new officers:
PRESIDENT – Italo Brett TREASURER – Natalia Kalugina
VICE PRESIDENT – Christina Gant SECRETARY – Tisa Marsh



4. Cheryl Poe – our FFMC State President – mentioned the FFMC Junior Convention in
Ocala was cancelled and would be rebooked for 2021.  She also stated that the Spring
Senior Convention had to be rebooked for 2021 with the location planned for Fort
Lauderdale, Florida.

5. The Senior Club Summary Report Form ME 7-1 (single page) should be emailed to
Cheryl Poe.   The Junior Clubs are asked to please do the same for Report Form JR 1-1.
This form the teachers will complete and fill out and turn them in as well.

6. We then discussed our Webpage to be updated:  What we have now was agreed that it is
great, looks good, easy to follow and everyone thought we would leave it like it is for
now.  Good compliments from everyone on the current website.  Barbara Browning
recommended that the minutes and the treasurer’s reports should be posted.

7. Lisa Moore presented Sherry Pollock, our out-going President with a plaque and floral
arrangement in appreciation for her years of service for our Orlando Music Club!

Sherry Pollock, our President, then adjourned this meeting at 11:20 PM. 

Kathy Baratta 
Treasurer / Acting Secretary 

Attendees​: 

Kathy Baratta 
Italo Brett 
Barbara Browning 
Amy Duncan 
Christina Gant 
Priscilla Heffield 
Natalia Kalugina 
Elaine Knight 
Tisa Marsh 
Shelley Mathews 
Lisa Moore 
Sherry Pollock 
Kathy Rodgers 
Arlene Wroblicky 
Guest:   Cheryl Poe, FFMC State President 



 ORLANDO MUSIC CLUB 
TREASURER REPORT 

“VIRTUAL MEETING” 

   As of MAY 1, 2020 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

ASSETS 
Checking 

SUNTRUST BANK – 3966  $15,653.65 
SUNTRUST BANK – AWARD ACCT-3334 916.55 

Total Checking $16,570.20 

TOTAL ASSETS $16,570.20 

Kathy Baratta 
Treasurer 




